
Code of Ethics (National Education Association NEA)  
 

NCC recognizes the critical importance of ensuring faculty behave in an ethical, 

honest, and unbiased manner. As such, the college requires that all faculty strictly 

adhere to the NEA Code of Ethics. A copy of the code is provided to each faculty 

member upon initial employment with the college.  

 

 

https://www.nea.org/resource-library/code-ethics-educators

